FUTURE GRADE 8 PARENTS
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THURSDAY JANUARY 26, 2023
6:30 PM

PARENTS, COME OUT AND SEE WHAT GRADE 8
AT ST. ANN’S ACADEMY IS ALL ABOUT!
WE WILL BE DISCUSSING THE REGISTRATION
PROCESS, GRADE 8 ORIENTATION, AND THE
ROLE FAITH PLAYS IN OUR SCHOOL.

IT WILL BE AN OPPORTUNITY TO MEET SOME
OF OUR AMAZING STAFF!

PLEASE RSVP TO THE SCHOOL
(250-374-5452) OR BY EMAIL AT
OFFICEADMIN@ST-ANNS.CA
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